
 

 

Dear  Parent,  

  

Since the Ministry has decided to observe a holiday on Saturday 9th November 

2019 on account of “Prophet Mohammed’s birthday”, contrary to the notification in 

the diary please note the school will remain open on Sunday, 10th November, 2019. 
  
  
  

With best regards, 

  

Dr. V. Binumon, 

Principal & Senior Administrator 
 


